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Peregian Square Maintenance & Minor
Refurbishment, Peregian Beach

Project Summary
Maintenance and minor refurbishment work is
underway at the Peregian Square Precinct to
enhance safety, accessibility, and overall
upkeep. This includes refreshing garden beds
and lawns, trimming overhanging branches,
and stormwater management. These efforts will
help preserve green spaces, improve
connectivity between the park and dining
precinct, and ensure the area remains an
enjoyable community hub.

Scope of Works
Key deliverables of the project include:

 Refurbishment of garden beds and lawn
 Additional seating
 Tree trimming
 Activity platform renewal
 Stormwater management

Timing
Construction is scheduled to commence late
April 2025 (after the school holidays) and take
approximately six weeks to complete, subject to
weather and construction conditions.

Work Hours
Construction will take place from Monday to
Friday, between 6:30 AM and 5:00 PM.

Community Impacts
During construction, some sections of the
square may be temporarily closed. While noise,
dust and minor disruptions are expected, efforts
will be made to minimise inconvenience.

Alternative pedestrian pathways will be
provided as needed, ensuring continued
accessibility.
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Funding
This project is funded by Noosa Council


	df-PEREGAIN TOWN SQUARE- Concept deisgn
	Sheets and Views
	LANDSCAPE PLAN



